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Celebrate the class of 2020
While the U will be holding a virtual celebration this spring, don't forget to take a
minute to send an email, text or call to say congratuations to those who are
graduating!  While we need to stay physically apart, we can still celebrate their
accomplishments. 

Upcoming Tech Trainings
Are you spending your days on Zoom?  In Microsoft Teams? 
Learn more about using these tools through the following
trainings, courtesy of your student affairs colleagues, Allison
Musser and Jake Van Epps.  Are there other trainings you'd like to see?  Tell us here!  

Zoom training registration: Tues, April 28th, 10 am or Fri, May 1st, 10 am

Teams training registration: Tues, April 28th, 3:30 pm or Fri, May 1st, 11 am

Student Affairs Committee Changes
We are making some changes to existing committees and
adding two new committees to address staff needs from a
wider lens.  With these changes, our goal is to increase
collaboration, communication and staff engagement in four
areas: Professional Developement, Diversity and Inclusion,
Social Connections and Staff Wellness.   Each of these
committees will be part of a larger organizational structure. 
Stay tuned for more updates and how you can get involved.

Openings in TRIO Classes
There is still space in Math 980, Math 1010 and Writing 1010
for eligible students.  The TRIO Student Support Program is
open to enrolled students at the University of Utah who are: (1)
First Generation, and/or (2) Income elibile, and/or (3) registered
with the Center for Disaiblity and Access.  More information

can be found here: https://trio.utah.edu/support/instructions.php

Alumni Career Fair now
Virtual
The Career and Professional Development Center have
partnered with institutions across the state to offer a virtual
Alumni Career Fair on Tuesday, May 2nd from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00
p.m.   This exciting annual event attracts 600+ alumni from Utah colleges and
universities to meet with more than 100 employers. Employers from across the region
recognize how valuable the fair is for connecting with and acquiring new
talent. Recent and experienced alumni are welcome!  Find more information
here: https://careers.utah.edu/alumni/

Commencement Update
Despite having to forego traditional spring commencement
events due to the COVID-19 pandemic, a “virtual” General
Commencement will be held on April 30 and traditional college
convocations on December 18 and 19, 2020.  

You can stream virtual commencement on April 30, 2020 at
6:30 p.m. on Utah.edu/live 

Updates & Conversation
We hope you'll join us for our next all staff meeting with VP
McDonald on Thursday, May 7th at 11:00 a.m. If you have
any questions you'd like to ask in advance, you can do so here.  

Registration for Updates with VP McDonald

In Case You Missed It
Please stay up-to-date on of�cial information from the
University of Utah by taking a few minutes to read @theU
each Monday.  Here are some highlights in case you missed
them.

University Financial Resource Planning Guidelines

Cleaning Campus in the time of COVID-19

Online Resources
With our rapid transition to providing services online, here are
some resources to help:

COVID-19 Central @theU

Student Affairs Online

SA Network Support

Your SA Moment
Do you have an inspiring poem, quote or saying you would like
to share?  We will select one for our next all staff meeting. 
Please submit below along with your name and email address,
so we can reach out to you.

SA Moment

What is on Your Mind?
As part of our team, we know you have made rapid changes to support the health and
wellbeing of not only our campus community but our broader community.  Share
what's on your mind here.

Vice President for Student A�airs
University of Utah

801-581-7793     
studenta�airs@utah.edu

What topics would you like to see in SA Updates?  Share your ideas! 
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